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23/09/2022  10:53:532022/3289/P OBJ Michael Hall I object to the terrace space. I particularly object to its use outside office hours. I object to the terrace having 

any social use. This will impact on my property. I object to any smoking on the terrace, alcohol use etc. This 

will impact the peace and my enjoyment of my property. There are ample places within the area to socialise, 

we do not need more. 

Allowing the terrace space outside of office hours in such close proximity to a residential block is outrageous. 

There are also elderly people and those with young children in Beaconsfield. This terrace is next to bedrooms 

as well.10pm is frankly ridiculous as is use on the weekends. 

I object to the terrace very strongly.

26/09/2022  08:07:122022/3289/P OBJ KHADIJA 

SAADOUN I am objecting very strongly to the proposed planning application being granted for the following reasons:The 

windows of my home are in direct alignment with so-called terrace application and the applicants have made it 

clear that they fully intend to make extensive use of the so-called “terrace”, which will result in intensive 

intrusion upon the peace, privacy and enjoyment of my home and that of the other residents of Beaconsfield 

and would go against our human rights.

As we are all aware, smoking, drinking and other antisocial activities would occur infringing upon our lives. 

This also puts our lives and homes at severe risk security wise and would also be a fire risk, as it would open 

up a space for those persons occupying the building to smoke, thus putting lives at risk for those whose 

windows are extremely close to the so-called “terrace”.  

It will also open up a window for the use of alcohol to be consumed at any time, which as everyone is aware 

results in antisocial behaviour which would be traumatic to the residents of Beaconsfield.

This would result in an enormous detrimental impact to the residents of Beaconsfield (elderly, disabled, young 

children and others).

My husband is disabled and with a heart condition and this proposal would be extremely detrimental to his and 

our well being, to be able to live in peace within our homes

I am also very, very concerned that any natural light we have and the other residents of Beaconsfield, 

especially those lower down in the building, would be diminished which would be totally unacceptable

Use of the proposed roof becoming a terrace should not or ever be allowed and must be refused.  

It is clear that the proposed “terrace” will be for recreational use, thus having a severe detrimental effect on all 

residents of Beaconsfield.

It is also extremely disappointing that the applicants use Covid as an excuse for a recreational “terrace”.

When the building was erected on that site, that space was intended as a roof, not a terrace, recreational area 

or anything else.
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